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Jane Tucker

From: Emmett, Rachel - 11414 [Rachel. Emmett@lancashire.pnn.police.uk]
Sent: 15 April 2013 10:14
To: Jane Tucker

Subject: RE: New information received - planning application 3/2012/0942 land at Higher Standen Farm and part Littiemoor
Farm, Clitheroe [NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED]
NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED
Hello Jane,

With regard to the new information relating to this planning application, please be advised that | have
no further comment to make. {

Many thanks,

Rachel 8
Rachel Emmett | Architectural Liaison Officer, Local Policing Unit | Lancashire Constbt;ular—j( Headquarters | Hutton

PR4 55B geat Lot}
= 01772413 892 / 07432 629040 rachel.emmett@lancashire.pnn.police.uk

NOT PROTECTIVELY MARKED

From: Jane Tucker [mailto:Jane. Tucker@ribblevalley.gcsx.gov.uk]

Sent: 09 April 2013 17:09

To: clitheroe@btconnect.com; gayeparis@yahoo.co.uk; CustomerServiceEast@Ilancashire.gov.uk;
nwnorthplanning@environment-agency.gov.uk; LCC Planning Contributions;
archaeology@lancashire.gov.uk; e-nwest@english-heritage.org.uk; consultations@naturalengland.org.uk;
richardrjennison@gmail.com; consult@georgiangroup.org.uk; elainemtaylor@talktalk.net;
Steven.Brereton@Ilancashire.gov.uk; Adrian Dowd; James Russell; Architectural Liaison Officers
Subject: New information received - planning application 3/2012/0942 land at Higher Standen Farm and
part Littlemoor Farm, Clitheroe

Thank you for your initial comments on the above proposal. The applicant has now sent in some new
information. Please can you let us have your comments on the new information within the next 21 days.

Here is a link to view the submitted documents on our website
http://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/planningApplication?appNumber=3%2F2012%2F0942&submit=Go

The new information is titled 'Design and Access Supplement' (which takes the form of a response to the
comments by the Lancashire Gardens Trust) and 'Regulation 22 Supplement'.

Jane Tucker| Planning Department|

Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe, Lancashire BB7
2RA

T: 01200 414499| F: 01200 414487| E: jane.tucker@ribblevalley.gov.uk| W:
www.ribblevalley.gov.uk

IMPORTANT: The contents of this email and any attachments are confidential. They are intended for the
named recipient(s) only.

If you have received this email in error, please notify the system manager or the sender immediately and
do not disclose the contents to anyone or make copies thereof.

*** eSafe scanned this email for viruses, vandals, and malicious content. ***
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This message may contain information which is confidential or privileged. If you are not the
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intended recipient, please advise the sender immediately by reply e-mail and delete this message and any
attachments, without retaining a copy.

Lancashire Constabulary monitors its emails, and you are advised that any e-mail you send may be subject to
monitoring.

This e-mail has been scanned for the presence of computer viruses.
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